
REMINDER: RESPONSES DUE TOMORROW FRIDAY MAY 20th. 

DISA DSO will be hosting a Program Manager’s Question and Answer (Q&A) session on 24 May 2022 

from 1400-1500. This Government will provide a brief overview of the program and acquisition 

approach, followed by a Q&A session where industry can ask questions surrounding the requirements, 

future capabilities, and approach. This is intended to provided clarity directly from the Program Team. 

DISA DSO will also be hosting a follow-on Lightning Networking Day on 26 May 2022. Companies will be 

given the opportunity to provide a 10–30-minute presentation (Participation dependent) on their 

capabilities, for the purposes of partnering with other companies for the acquisition. The presentation 

materials and contact information provided will be posted to sam.gov along with this RFI for companies 

to reach out in preparation for the upcoming acquisition. Companies can also request information 

purposes only invites where a company can dial-in to hear the presentations being provided by the 

other companies. 

Companies who are interested in participating in the PM Q&A and/or the Lightning Networking Day 

should send an RSVP email to vanessa.a.mccollum.civ@mail.mil, jeremy.d.markusic.civ@mail.mil and 

disa.scott.ditco.mbx.pl84-other-transaction-authority@mail.mil with their company name and points of 

contact. RSVPs must be received in Ms. McCollum’s, Mr. Markusic’s and disa.scott.ditco.mbx.pl84-other-

transaction-authority@mail.mil email inbox no later than 1400 EDT on 20 May 2022. DISA will then send 

an invitation to those points of contact prior to both of the events.  

If companies wish to submit questions ahead of time for the PM Q&A, these questions will be 

anonymously asked and answered by the Government team during the event, without revealing the 

source of the question. Pre-submitted questions must be received by vanessa.a.mccollum.civ@mail.mil, 

jeremy.d.markusic.civ@mail.mil and disa.scott.ditco.mbx.pl84-other-transaction-authority@mail.mil 

email inboxes no later than 1400 EDT on 20 May 2022.  


